
Town of Jump River held its annual budget hearing on November 18th at 6:45pm.  

Discussion was had regarding the amount that we are going to give to the fire department due to the 
increase request.  It was approved that we will give the fire department the $10,000 that they 
requested.  The extra funds with come with an increase to the local levy under the fire protection clause 
in the amount of $7500.

Patti made a motion to approve the budget as presented with a 2nd by Gary.

We then moved into our regular board meeting board members present were Myron, Gary, Patti, Karen 
and Denise.

Gary made a motion to approve the agenda as presented with a 2nd by Patti.

Secretaries’ report was read. Patti made a motion to approve with the change to the beaver trapping 
with a 2nd by Gary.

Treasurers’ report beginning balance was $3,8379.20 with deposits of $22,373.25 and bills of $8,299.18 
leaving and ending balance of $52,453.27.  Patti made a motion to approve the treasurers’ report as 
presented with a 2nd by Gary.

Approved and paid bills.

Supervisors Report

1.  Patti received a call from Lynn Hicks regarding needing sand on the hill on Berry Dr so that the 
pumper trucks could get up and down.  Patti was able to get the situation taken care without 
having to put sand on the roads.

2. Patti and Myron will be attending the Town’s Association Meeting on Thursday.

Road work in progress-NA

Correspondence-went through

Old Business-NA

New Business

1.  Patti made a motion to adopt the local levy limit with the additional $7500 for the fire 
department.  That would turn our local levy into $$41,620.00 Gary 2nd.

2. 90/10 grant Myron was going to apply for this grant for Spur road east of Bernie Marlon’s.  After 
doing some research it was decided that this road would not work for this grant due to too 
much wet land area.  Myron will now be apply for this grant using Nebo Dr. Patti made a motion 
to apply for this grant with a 2nd by Gary.

Next meeting was set for December 8th which is a Sunday at 6:30pm.


